
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

The Sun Family Foundation Empowers Orange County’s Future Workforce with Multi-
Year Support for Hope Builders 

Santa Ana, CA — June 18, 2025 — Hope Builders is proud to announce a generous multi-year 
grant from The Sun Family Foundation in support of its workforce development programs. This 
transformative gift will directly impact the lives of young adults in Orange County, helping them 
gain critical skills, secure meaningful employment, and build brighter futures for themselves and 
their families. 

Founded in 1999 by David Sun, co-founder of Kingston Technology, and his wife Diana, The 
Sun Family Foundation envisions a world where all individuals and communities have access to 
opportunity. Their continued investment in organizations like Hope Builders reflects their deep 
commitment to economic empowerment and community resilience. 

"The Sun Family Foundation’s support is helping us build a stronger, more inclusive workforce 
in Orange County," said Shawna Smith, Executive Director of Hope Builders. "Their partnership 
enables us to provide the mentorship, life skills, and job skills training our young adults need to 
succeed in today’s economy." 

Among those transformed by this support is Cesar, a recent Hope Builders graduate. Before 
entering the program, Cesar worked part-time with his father on weekends and struggled to find 
a path to long-term stability. When he learned he was going to become a father, he knew it was 
time to make a change. Hope Builders provided the opportunity. 

Through Hope Builders’ 12-week construction training program, Cesar gained hands-on 
technical experience and worked with a case manager to develop professional communication 
and job-readiness skills. Today, Cesar is employed full-time as an electrical laborer at SASCO, 
earning $43,000 annually with full benefits. 

“Hope Builders changed my life,” said Cesar. “Because of this program, I will be able to reach 
my goals and have the money to support my family. I am now looking forward to watching my 
son grow.” 

Hope Builders extends heartfelt thanks to The Sun Family Foundation for its vital role in 
empowering young adults like Cesar. With their support, we are not only opening doors to 
economic opportunity—we are creating a more resilient and equitable future for all of Orange 
County. 
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